
 

 

 

 

May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Our health questionnaire for current Year R children will be closing on the 30th June.  
We wanted to take this opportunity to send a final reminder of our offer of support 
before this time, and would particularly encourage you to complete a health 
assessment for your child if you are (still) struggling with any of the following: 

- Daytime wetting/soiling  
- Managing behaviour/emotions at home or at school 
- Fussy eating behaviour  
- Managing sleep routines 

In addition, we are able to offer some brief support and strategies to support parents 
of children presenting with concerns around possible Autistic Spectrum Disorder/ 
ADHD or those who are on the pathway awaiting a diagnostic assessment. 

To complete a health questionnaire for your child, please follow the link below: 

https://kent.hapi-system.com/school-entry 

You will need to enter the password where your child’s school is located.  If your 
child is home-schooled please select the area/district in which you live: 

Location  Password  
Ashford   Ashford2025 
Canterbury  Canterbury2025 
Dartford  Dartford2025 
Dover  Dover2025 
Folkestone and Hythe (Shepway)  Shepway2025 
Gravesend Gravesend2025 
Maidstone   Maidstone2025 
Sevenoaks  Sevenoaks2025 
Special Schools SpecialSchool2025 
Swale  Swale2025 
Thanet  Thanet2025 
Tonbridge and Malling  Tonbridge2025 
Tunbridge Wells  Tunbridge2025 



 

 

Once you have completed the survey you will get a link to additional advice and 
guidance.  A qualified School Nurse will read and review your responses to identify if 
further support may be needed.  If you have requested help/support for your 
child, please ensure that you have left a mobile number or email address on 
the first page of the questionnaire so that we can get in touch with you. 

When you completed the school admissions form for your child, you gave consent for your 
information to be shared for health purposes. To read our Privacy Notice please visit: 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/about-the-council/information-and-data/access-to-
information/gdpr-privacy-notices/education/admissions and 
https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/legal/   

Contact us 

More information on the School Health team can be found here, or you can contact 
us (even during the school holidays) on 0300 123 5205 (Mon – Fri 8am – 6pm) or 
email kentchft.kentschoolhealth@nhs.net 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Kent School Health  

 
 

This service is provided by Kent Community 

Health NHS Foundation Trust in partnership 

with Kent County Council. 

 


